
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           21 October 2017 09:14
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Carmel Hickey
 
Name: Carmel
Surname: Hickey

 
 
Message:
Very disappointed to see that Drogheda has been left out of this plan considering its size and location. It is
a town which has been ignored for too long.
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